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Maybury Primary School
November 2022 Newsletter

Attendance
One of the areas that we need to work hard to improve this year at Maybury is school attendance. The whole country has been through a very difficult few years with the pandemic and this has impacted on attendance figures- not just at Maybury, but in schools nationally.  

Whilst some children’s individual attendance is super, as a school we have not yet got back to pre-Covid rates of attendance and so we need to work together to ensure that attendance is good for all our children. 
Our attendance target this year for the school is 96.5%.
We are aiming for every child at Maybury to have an attendance of at least 96.5%: this equates to a child being absent for no more than 13 sessions – or 6.5 whole days - this academic year.
Regular attendance is not just a legal requirement, but it is vital for pupils to maximise their learning and achieve full potential here at Maybury Primary School. There are a number of important steps that you can take to ensure your child maintains a high level of attendance:

​

· Ensure your child attends every day, on time and ready to learn. School begins at 08:40am and the gates open at 08:35am.

· Ensure the school has up-to-date addresses and telephone numbers. We will contact you by telephone (or text if we struggle to reach you) if your child is absent and you have not contacted the school. 

· If your child is ill, please contact the school and tell us why your child is unable to come to school.  If we don’t hear from you, and can’t make contact with you, we will make a home visit. We will leave a note asking you to contact the school.

· Ensure that medical appointments are made outside of school time wherever possible.
· Holidays will not be authorised during term time.

We are keen to encourage children to attend school every day and are introducing a range of incentives:

· Weekly incentives: the class with highest attendance will win a trophy and extra playtime. 
· Termly attendance certificates for each child with attendance of 96.5% or above. 100% attendance will be recognised and celebrated. There will also be certificates for children who have improved their attendance
· Family Prize Draw: At the end of each term, every child with an attendance above 96.5% will be entered into a raffle draw to win prizes

We thank you for working in partnership with us to achieve the highest possible levels of attendance and punctuality for your child. 
  
If you need any help or advice in ensuring that your child attends school regularly, then please do not hesitate to contact us.
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Christmas is coming!
Events List:
Wednesday 30th November: 
Foundation Christmas Craft Session





Foundation 1 and 2 – all parents and carers welcome
Morning and Afternoon session

Sunday 4th December:

‘Gabrielli Roar’ Performance at Hull Minster





Members of the School Choir
Thursday 8th December:     
      
“We are going on a Star Hunt”





Foundation 1 and 2






Performances at 10:30am and 2:15pm

Tuesday 13th December:  

Christmas Nativity Production “Little Angel gets her Wings”’





Year 1- Year 3





Performances at 10:30am and 1:45pm

Wednesday 14th December: 
School Christmas Dinner 





Christmas Dinner for the children
Thursday 15th December

Christmas Nativity Production “Magical Christmas Journey” 

                                                         Year 4 – Year 6

                                                         Performances at 10:30am and 1:45pm
Friday 16th December 

Christmas Jumper Day
Children may wear their Christmas jumpers to school for a donation               
of 50p

All money to charity

Friday 16th  December

Christmas Celebration

                                                        The children will take part in class Christmas celebration activities

Friday 16th December:

Break up for the Christmas holidays!

Wednesday 4th January

School opens for the Spring Term

Information about tickets for ‘We are going on a Star Hunt’, ‘Little Angel gets her Wings’ and ‘Magical Christmas Journey’  will be sent out shortly in a separate letter. 
We are looking forward to being able to perform for you all again!

